Attachment 4



CITY OF EL PASO DE ROBLES

"The Pass of the Oaks"

DATE: October 26, 2023

TO: Ryan Cornell

Administrative Services Director

FROM: Christopher Alakel

Utilities Department Director

RE: SOLE SOURCE JUSTIFICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL DOCUMENTS

PREPARATION FOR ANNEXATION OF CITY PROPERTY ADJACENT TO

THE CITY LANDFILL

SWCA is a preferred vendor for the City for property annexation. They helped us through the Gateway Annexation process and frequently collaborate with Warren Frace and his Community Development team. Additionally, they completed the CEQA work for the (HZI) anaerobic digester in SLO.

They are the best-qualified company to complete this specific type of work.

Thank you,

Christopher Alakel, Director